Republic of the Philippines
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MIMAROPA Region
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August 12, 2022

MEMORANDUM
TO - The Community Environment
and Natural Resources Officer
Puerto Princesa City, Palawan
FROM x The Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT LETTER DATED AUGUST 04, 2022 FROM ACTING CITY

DIRECTOR PCOL ROBERTO M BUCAD OF PUERTO
PRINCESA CITY POLICE OFFICE RE: REQUEST FOR
CONFISCATED/APPREHENDED LUMBERS

Referred is the letter dated August 04, 2022 from Acting City Director PCOL Roberto M
Bucad of Puerto Princesa City Police Office, Barangay San Pedro, Puerto Princesa City, relative
the above subject.

Per letter, PCOL Bucad requested the confiscated/apprehended lumbers of different
dimensions with equivalent volume of 1,442.66 board feet to be used for the completion of the
Conventional Multi-Purpose Hall, inside the PPCPO Headquarters.

In view of the above, you are instructed to accommodate the request subject to the
availability of lumbers particularly those that have no pending case/s in court. Likewise, inform
the requesting party on your action/s of the said request.

For information and compliance.
-

LIZARDO B. CAYATOC

Copy Furnished:

The RED, DENR MIMAROPA mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

The Enforcement Division, DENR MIMAROPA enforcement. mimaropa@gmail.com
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